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Circular 439: Ejari Submission Deadline Extended 

 
 

   Date: July 25, 2023 

 

Dear Customer, 

We would like to remind you that a valid Ejari certificate needs to be provided to axs in accordance 

with the Dubai Development Authority (DDA) licensing requirements. 

Kindly note that the deadline to submit your Ejari document has been extended to Monday, 21 August 

2023. Please complete your submission by emailing the certificate to corporate@axs.ae. No further 

action is required if your Ejari submission has already been completed. 

If you have additional queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at 800-4-297 or via email at 

support@axs.ae. 

Regards, 

Dubai Development Authority 
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